
To: 
Officers of Instruction, Officers of Research, Postdoctoral Fellows,

Student Officers of Research and Graduate Students
From:

Dean, Department Chair or Director
Subject: 
Assignment to the University of Certain Inventions, Discoveries 
and Associated Technologies 

Dear _______,
We enclose an Assignment to the University of Certain Inventions, Discoveries and Associated Technologies (“Agreement”) that you are required to sign before your appointment can be processed.  
Please return the signed Agreement to this office.  Please do not send the signed Agreement directly to the Provost.

The following are required to sign the Agreement:  

· Full time Officers of Instruction;  

· Salaried Officers of Research;
· Postdoctoral Clinical and Research Fellows; 

· Student Officers of Research; and

· Graduate Students who receive stipends from pre-doctoral training grants or from individual pre-doctoral fellowships (these individuals do not hold appointments as Student Officers). 

We note there may occasionally be other types of research workers in your lab or department, such as Student Officers of Instruction, technicians or engineers, who you feel should sign the Agreement depending on the likelihood they will develop applicable inventions.  Please direct them to sign a copy of the Agreement, as you deem necessary.

The University requires applicable individuals to sign the Agreement in order to enable the University to comply with both the University's Statement of Policy on Proprietary Rights in the Intellectual Products of Faculty Activity (“IP Policy”) and applicable Federal law.  We enclose a memo from the Provost providing background information on the Agreement.

In accordance with established practice, you are required to sign the agreement as a condition of employment.  Please note that your appointment will not be processed until you return the signed agreement to our office.
Please contact us at your convenience if you have any questions concerning signing and filing the Agreement. Please direct questions about the University's IP policy to Columbia Technology Ventures (techventures@columbia.edu).  

Thank you for your cooperation in this process. 
Very truly yours,
Dean, Department Chair or Director

Encls.
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